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Dear Sir,

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 

March 15th and of the information concerning the meeting of 

the Physical Society held at your University. We shall not 

fail to announce this meeting in our Bulletin and shall be 

glad to receive also replies to the various points of our 

questionnaire.

It has been carefully noted that further enquiries 

regarding your University should be sent to your address.

Yours sincerely,

Wilfred Bovey, Esq. 
Joint Chairman, 
McGill University, 
MONTREAL,
Canada.

Chief of the Section of 
University Relations.
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